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This is insane! Why would the state of Oregon get to keep taxpayer money just 

because they didn’t forecast revenue properly? This is another “tax” and should not 

be implemented! It’s already difficult enough to be a single person trying to survive on 

one salary and Oregonians should not have to pay more than is necessary. This isn’t 

a charity handout. It’s OUR rightfully owed money that didn’t get spent as forecasted.  


